~ /__ CHILDREN'S MIRACLE NETWORK .

/ C/O WAL-MART #1835

405 VESTAL PARKWAY EA
VESTAL, NY 13850

September 28, 2009

Hello!

On behalf of our Wal-Mart management team and the
kids of the Children's Miracle Network, thank you so much
for participating in our Seventh Annual Golf Tournament.
We raised approximately $1800.00 to help the Janet Weis
Children's Hospital.

| hope you had a great time , and we look forward to
your participation again next year. If you have any
suggestions for improvements in our tournament, please
feel free to contact Micah, Hugh or myself. Thank you again
for helping our kids!
b Smcerely yours,
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